District Governor Joyce and fellow Lions.
Zone D2 
So far, I have sent emails encouraging clubs to attend the September Officer Training – given by MD19.

I work with a Mansfield club member and forward information from the MD19 site about Officer Training and EBOOKS – a great source of information.

Two club lost their meeting place.
“Wenatchee Valley Lions” are now meeting the 1st and 3rd Tuesday at Country Inn Family restaurant. 
“Sunrise Lion” are meeting 2nd and 4th Thursday either by Zoom or at a club members house.

I am putting together a Zone meeting on September 18th at Desert Canyon Golf restaurant 
 and the discussion will be on “Membership”. I have invited DG Joyce Stevens to talk about Membership and the re-structuring of the district.

September 18th is also the “Putting for Sight and Hearing” – Put on by the Wenatchee Valley Lions and Greater Wenatchee Sunrise Lions.

Goals:
1. Encourage Officer Training 
2. Increase Club Membership
3. Get Clubs to do a project together. 



Kathy McGaughey
 D2 Zone Chair
